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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

What a great week we all had last week. As a school we earned 100 more coins then the week
before towards our game afternoon. Seeing our students follow our Morse ROARS this week has
been a treat and I am excited to see what our next goal might be!

As we continue through the month of March, we also wanted to remind students about the exciting
"Bikes for Books" program sponsored by our local Masons. Remember, students can earn slips by
reading, and these slips could lead to winning some fantastic prizes like a new bike, helmet and
snazzy t-shirt. As a bonus we are also giving the class who has the most slips per pupil a pizza
party!

Wishing you all a wonderful week ahead filled with warmth and cheer!

Reminders this week include:

● With this Spring weather comes mud! Sometimes our students' get a little wet. You may want
to consider sending a dry set of clothes for students to keep at school or in their backpacks
so they can change into something dry.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals
beginning at approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child
will be brought out to meet your car. During drop off and pick up, if you plan to walk your
child to the door, please park in the parking lot across the street so as not to interrupt the
flow of traffic. Thank you!

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your
child or your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 cell: 249-1061)

Notes from the Office:

Check out our Hannaford Helps Flyer below to help our
school raise money!!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

4/5 - Spring Family Dance

4/8 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

4/12 - Early Release for Students

4/15 - 4/19 April Break



Check out what’s happening at Morse School … Week Of: 3/18

1/2 B Spring has a funny way of arriving! Please remember to send winter gear to
school, we can’t go in the snow without it. Reading activities in the classroom have
shifted from short vowels to blends, diagraphs, and long vowels. We are all
working on reading through words and using what we know about sounds to learn
unknown words.
Math activities are also advancing! We have been working on adding two-digit
numbers using multiple strategies. We will be beginning to learn two-digit
subtraction strategies.
The first graders will be going to the YMCA this Wednesday for an hour of swim.

1/2 P It is hard to keep up with the weather during spring in Maine. Please remember to
still send warm winter gear for recess to keep up with the changing temperatures.
We go outside every day that we possibly can and many students have been
complaining of being cold due to not having winter coats and gloves.
Unfortunately, it is not time to pack them away just yet. Please check your child’s
folder, as report cards and parent NWEA reports were sent home on Friday. Also,
a notice stating that our next show and tell session is this Friday, March 29th.
We had another guest reader this week and have one more week left in March to
welcome more. Please reach out if you have any time to come share a story with
us!

3/4 M This week some of my young learners engaged in our classroom “Spring Forward
Spirit Week.” We had some interesting apparel for sure! We continued to work in
our math and reading groups and we are getting further into our personal narrative



process. They are focusing on putting details and emotions into their writing as
well as interesting “hooks” to bring their readers in! I sent home report cards on
Friday so if you have not checked your child’s folder yet, please do! As always if
you have any questions please contact me, arasar@rsu3.org. Have a fantabulous
week!

3/4 R Report cards went home on Thursday. I appreciate you returning the envelope
back to school with your child. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to
reach out. We are close to finishing our first book club books! Each book club is
enjoying having discussions about their book. I look forward to hearing what
students thought of their first book club book!

Music As always students continued working on reading notation, ear training, and rep
for the spring concert. K-2 practiced rhythms with bucket drumming and took a
look at the inside of an organ. 3-5 worked on interpretation through their aesthetic
boards.

Pipe Organ (An instrument the size of a building)

Agriculture Did you know that Maine is the #1 grower and harvester of seaweed in the entire
United States?! Seaweed can be eaten in salads, soups, and sushi, but is also an
ingredient in many other products, like toothpastes, cosmetics, ice cream, and
candy. Thanks to Maine Agriculture in the Classroom, classrooms received a new
book, The Wakame Gatherers, about growing and harvesting seaweed.

We also harvested our first crop of lettuce and basil from our hydroponic grow
tower! It smelled so fresh as we picked it!

SEL This week classes had a lesson and a student led discussion about bullying. K-2
learned about compassion and what it means to be compassionate.

https://youtu.be/JeB3JnKp8To?si=E06u7C4l1h-xY0Oz
mailto:arasar@rsu3.org



















